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Have You…  

 Traveled to West African countries of Guinea, Liberia 
and/or Sierra Leone 

 Had direct unprotected contact with body fluids of a 
confirmed Ebola patient  

 If not, your risk of contracting Ebola is very low 

 

 

 



Orange County Update  

 Risk of contracting Ebola in 
the U.S. and Orange County is 
extremely low 

 No suspect or confirmed 
cases in Orange County 

 County working closely with 
local, state and federal 
partners on preparedness 
plans 

 

 

 

 

 



On the Web 

OC Health Care Agency 
ochealthinfo.com/ebola 

 

           OCHealth 

 

 

http://www.ochealthinfo.com/ebola


Ebola Hotline 

(855) 421-5921 
Monday – Friday  
8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

California Department of Public Health  
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